Zamft, Eric

From: Linda Berk (CENSUS/NY FED) <linda.berk@2020census.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2018 10:41 AM

To: Zamft, Eric

Cc: Lil Paul Reyes (CENSUS/NY FED)

Subject: Starting a Completer Count Committee

Good morning Mr. Zamft,

Thank you for your interest in starting a complete count committee (CCC). The CCCs are very important for
the Census to get the word out to each community regarding the ease and importance of the 2020

Census. As the Partnership Specialist working with the counties outside of New York City, | am sending you
the available information on Complete Count Committees. Once you have had the opportunity to read
through the material linked below, | am available to discuss the formation of a CCC and address any questions
you may have. Ideally | can meet with you and your beginning group to provide guidance and direction.

The Census Bureau's public-facing website now has information and resources about Complete Count
Committees, including the CCC guide and brochures. The page also contains a timeline, and links to the ROAM

and Census Engagement Navigator.

https://www.census.gov/2020completecount
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